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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 4:46 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160021
Attachments: FW PSC Contact Form; Account address same as mailing address

Customer corresondence 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 3:26 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160021 
 
Copy on file, see 1229090C.  DHood 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
NOV 28, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 09036-16
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Collin Roehner

From: Christopher Gates <cgates2028@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 3:19 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Account address same as mailing address

As per requested: 
 
2001 Meridian Ave, #319, Miami Beach, FL 
 
Chris Gates 
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Collin Roehner

From: Benjamin Legaspi
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 11:20 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:contact@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 10:35 AM 
To: Webmaster 
Cc: cgates2028@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 
 
Contact from a Web user 
 
Contact Information: 
Name: Christopher Gates 
Company:  
Primary Phone: (305) 527-3588 
Secondary Phone:  
Email: cgates2028@gmail.com 
 
Response requested? No 
CC Sent? Yes 
 
Comments:  
I am adamantly opposed to the FPL request for a billion dollar rake hike to build fracked natural gas power plants.  We 
should ONLY be promoting renewable energy to meet any growing power needs and should be working toward 
DECREASING our carbon footprint in Florida.  We do not need to be promoting the fracked natural gas industry, which in 
itself is harmful to the environment. For a billion dollars, they should be able to build or import enough solar/wind or 
newer technology renewables (wave energy).    
 
 




